SOLID WASTE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 2010 MINUTES

Jan. 28, 2010

Attendance: P. Margolin, J. Wissler, G. Moretti, D. Himes, M. Srugis

Agenda:

- Housekeeping & action items (5) e.g. Gotbooks
- Beautify Londonderry 2010 (85)

Minutes:

- South School PTA has secured an agreement with the property owner where Delahunty's Nursery used to be to host a Gotbooks container. All proceeds will benefit the South School PTA.
- Allied Waste did a waste and recycling logistics audit at Matthew Thornton and will be doing LMS next week.
- The members discussed Paul's outline of BL activities and determined what members would
 do and what we need new volunteers to help with. Some activities and benefits will be
 eliminated without more help. Paul will update the activity list in preparation for the public
 meeting we're holding on Feb 3 at 6:30. We hope to get a good turnout of new volunteers.
- Paul had met with Chuck Zappala of the school district, who volunteered to take over the
 planning of the school projects. Paul also solicited Gayle Esterly at LHS for potential
 internship interest, and arranged / wrote articles to advertise the public meeting in the
 L'derry Times and L'derryNH.net. He also got a disk of Carolyn's BL files from the Town
 office. He'll send John Wissler the files he needs to prepare sponsor letters. The Finance
 Dept confirmed that they will continue to bank and account for our donations, and we can
 mail the sponsor letters via Town Hall.